
Livonia Public Schools
Academic Services

Date: June 16, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer

Subject: Purchase of Humanities Textbooks

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the June 
16, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting with a recommendation to 
purchase Humanities textbooks for all three high schools from Cengage Learning in 
Independence, KY for $73,947.50. This purchase would include a print and digital 
bundle with access for six years. The funds for this purchase are from the secondary 
textbook budget which has been supported by the Wayne County Enhancement Milage 
money.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request.


